
Mr. Edward Bssayan 
7 Platt rive 
White Pl ins, N.Y. 10605 

Dear Mr. Essayan: 

March 5, 1975 

Some tim 
your St. 
We are m 
regard, 

ago we wrote you asking that y u renew 
Vartan Stewardship for another year. 
st anxious to hear from you in his 
nd would be happy if you could espond. 

Your ini ial enrollment as a Steward is vidence 
of your wareness of the importance of t is program 
to our Diocese. 

It is ou hope that this awareness will rompt you 
to conti ue your support. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibastian 
Office of the riaate 


